Appendix G

Tricia deMacedo

REES
From: Bill Brown
Sent: March-18-19 1:55 PM
To: Tricia deMacedo
Subject: FW: Proposed cannabis store on esquimalt rd
FYI

Bill Brown, Director of Development Services
Tel: 1-250-414-7146

From: Deborah Liske

Sent: March-18-19 1:18 PM

To: Bill Brown

Subject: FW: Proposed cannabis store on esquimalt rd

Copy of correspondence forwarded as per CAQ, Laurie Hurst's direction for Action.

Deborah Liske, Office Administrator of Corporate Services
Tel: 1-250-414-7136

From: Corporate Services

Sent: March-18-19 09:16 AM

To: Deborah Liske

Subject: FW: Proposed cannabis store on esquimalt rd

For mail log please.

Corporate Services, General Delivery Email

From: Sarah Reynolds

Sent: March-15-19 8:51 PM

To: Corporate Services

Subject: Proposed cannabis store on esquimalt rd

Hi

I"d like to submit my negative thoughts about the proposed location for the cannabis store on esquimalt rd.



My son goes to preschool at the apple tree, very close to the proposed location. And we frequent the neighbourhood
house for play groups, again close by. | do not like the thought of a cannabis store this close to places my three year old
and three month old go on a daily basis. | understand smoking marijuana is legal but the smell is disgusting and not
suitable for children to be near.

I've read that it’s not legal for a cannabis store to operate within 1000 feet of a preschool in Oregon and | have not
determined how close it is to the apple tree, but it’s not far off. | hope that American legality is considered for this
location as well. | can’t find the bylaw for bc but | hope it’s similar.

My biggest concern is that people continue to smoke regular cigarettes at the parks we frequent in esquimalt, despite
the signs. A cannabis store will inevitably mean people will smoke or use marijuana near it. And | don’t want that near

my children. It’s not fair to them.

 also don’t think it’s falr to the preschool as |, and others, may choose to pull kids from the preschool due to the
location of the cannabis store.

Please keep esquimalts youngest kids in mind and have a different location chosen for the store.
Sarah Reynolds

Sent from my iPhone



Jessica Nichol

L

From: Corporate Services

Sent: June-03-19 11:20 AM

To: Jessica Nichol

Subject: FW: canabis outlet(s) rezoning

For mail log please.

Corporate Services, General Delivery Email

From: Paul McMillin |

Sent: June-03-19 9:54 AM

To: corpoate.services@esquimalt.ca
Subject: canabis outlet(s) rezoning

To whom it may concern:
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| would like to register my opposition to the rezoning application at 522 Admirals Road (RZ000052) that would allow a

cannabis retail store at this location.

In addition | would suggest the other two similar applications at 1318A Esquimalt and 829 Admirals are inappropriate.

Thank you,
P McMillin
Constance Ave.
Esquimalt
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